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 October 9, 2013  
    
Mr. Sheldon Stott, P.Ag. 
HyLife Foods LP 
P.O. Box 100 
La Broquerie, MB R0A 0W0  
 
Dear Mr. Stott: 
 
Re:   HyLife Foods Pork Processing Plant Expansion and R3 Innovations/Town of 

Neepawa Wastewater Treatment Facility Expansion - Environment Act Proposals 
 

The initial reviews of the HyLife Foods Pork Processing Plant Expansion and R3 
Innovations/Town of Neepawa Wastewater Treatment Facility Expansion Environment Act 
Proposals have been completed. 
 

The reviews have generated requests for additional information.  Please address and 
provide detailed responses to the comments and requests for additional information from the 
Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) that are presented in the attached items.  The review 
process will continue upon receipt of your response. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 204-945-7012. 
 

Yours truly, 
       
      “Originally signed by” 
 

Jennifer Winsor, P.Eng. 
Environmental Approvals Branch 

 
Enclosures 
c. Don Labossiere, Director – Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch, 

Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship 
 Public Registries 

 

Climate Change and Environmental Protection Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 
www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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